
From: Raymond Mattar   
Sent: February 15, 2025 8:53 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: [***POSSIBLE SPAM***]GIC Agenda of February 28 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear GIC committee, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of a community that has suffered for the last 3 years of the 
stench and disturbance caused by the GFL dump at 65 green Mountain Rd W, stoney 
Creek. 
 
We have spoken and attended multiple meetings where promises were made to be 
broken, where our physical and mental health were treated like a joke and brushed off 
just because GFL could not smell the odours. 
 
We are shocked by how the city perceives the residents of our community, and the lack 
of accountability and action towards such a public health and community safety issue. 
 
Our houses , which most of us are working hard to maintain, have lost at least 10% of 
their values. Not to mention that when you live in such a beautiful, environmentally 
diverse area, you cannot use your outdoors space because you are pushed inside by 
the odours coming from the GFL dump. 
 
We pay and contribute our share to the city of Hamilton, and yet we are being ignored 
and deflected every time this matter arises. 
 
We demand swift action and compensation to this community who has suffered enough 
in the past years. 
 
A very upset and concerned Hamiltonian. 
 
Raymond Mattar 
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